MAR 3 10 54 AM '95

February 27, 1995

Mr. David Adler, Site Manager

Dear Sir:

I studied, in depth, your letter of February 10, 1995 and the enclosed material. It seems to me that you made no reference to the second sampling on my property, nor to Figure 5-94 of Vicinity Property 43, nor to Mr. S. D. Liedle's letter of February 21, 1991, nor to his subsequent meeting with me when he showed me the results of that sampling that showed the amounts and locations of excessive contamination on my property. Also I have several pictures of the locations of the survey stakes driven in preparation for the clean-up that was to have been done in 1992.

During the meeting with Mr. Liedle, he seemed concerned about the amount of work and cost involved of the removal and replacement of the row of trees and shrubs along my property line. Also someone from either D. O. E. or Bechtel took a video taping of the trees and shrubs and he also expressed concern about how the removal and replacement could be handled.

The people that replaced the dirt on City property, next to my property, after clean-up, left big clods on dirt on my property and sawed and broke limbs off my trees and did not remove them.

Sincerely. Redacted - Privacy Act

8834 Heather Lane Hazelwood, Missouri 63042

*SL-48*3 127037

00-1635

Formerly Utilized Sites Remedial Action Program (FUSRAP)

ADMINISTRATIVE RECORD

for the St. Louis Site, Missouri



U.S. Department of Energy

Property
of
ST LOUIS FUSRAP LIBRARY